LEAGUE oF WOMEN VOTERS'

Hello Southern Shores Voters / Residents!

The Dare League of Women Voters is sponsoring a Candidate Forum in support of your Town Government
elections this November! We encourage you to both submit a question for the candidates before the Forum
&/or attend the Forum in person and ask a question for the candidates at that time! We believe that is very
important to the democratic process for voters to have an opportunity to ask questions and to hear the views
of those seeking office. We hope you will join us!

Here are the details:

Date: Monday October 2, 2023
Time: 7:00-8:30 PM
Location: Pitts Center Meeting Room

To submit a question to the Candidates email: lwvdare@gmail.com Be sure to include your name & town!

The Forum will be taped and available for you to view through your town’s website, on our website, and on the
GovTV channel, if you are unable to attend the event.

Ahead of elections this fall, the League of Women Voters of Dare County also offers the nonpartisan election
resource VOTE411.org. This “one-stop shop” for election information provides simple, helpful tools to help NC
voters navigate the voting process. VOTE411 is the nation’s premiere online election resource, and the League
of Women Voters of Dare has published our voter guide on VOTE411 to serve as a resource for all of Dare
County voters. Go to www.voted11.org for all the election information you need.
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ELECTION INFORMATION YOU NEED

Visit Vote4il.org for
everything you need to know!

Voter ID Requirements
Early Voting « Election Day Info
Polls * Candidate Info

Lumm:-ut OF WOMEN VOTERS

Dare League of Women Voters
Voter Services Team
https://lwvdarenc.org/




